
From: Steven Rigolizzo [steven@haver.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2010 5:19 PM
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject: Proposed Collection;Comment Request: Monthly Interest Rate Survey (No. 2010-N-06)
Hi,
 
This survey is very useful to the business and economic research community, and we fully support continuing it.
 
Best Regards,
Steven Rigolizzo
Director of Database Operations
Haver Analytics
60 E 42nd St, 33rd Fl
New York, NY  10165
Tel: 1-212-986-9300
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